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Dear residents, 
 
Welcome to McGill! 
 
This weekly is meant to be an introduction to redeployment for all residents starting their training with us 
at Mc
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RESIDENTS 
 

o The COVID Relief Quality improvement survey is online: link 
- If you’ve been redeployed, please answer the survey to help PGME improve our 

redeployment process. 
o Please remember to ensure that your redeployment is evaluated – please log onto one45, send 

the faculty who supervised you during your redeployment an assessment form. 
o Please do not arrange redeployments directly with service chiefs. All COVID relief assignments
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SERVICE CHIEFS 
 

Redeployment is suspended due to low patient numbers. If the number of patients dramatically 

increases and you would like to request redeployment, please contact the COVID Relief Initiative team 

at redeployment.pgme@mcgill.ca. 
 

- 

mailto:redeployment.pgme@mcgill.ca

